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SYSL Board Meeting 

Tuesday, October 8, 2013 
 

CALL TO ORDER: 

Meeting called to order at  7:45 
 

ROLL CALL:  

Fruitridge hosted and introduced its Board. All present except Clarksburg, Davis and Southgate 
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Motion to approve made by Woodland, seconded by River Park. 

Motion passed unanimously. 
 

FIRST VICE REPORT: 

We’ve only had four red cards midway through this season: two in week four and two in week five 
 

HEAD COACH REPORT: 

No report 

 

HEAD REFEREE REPORT: 

Our first referee “Direction and Guidance” visits were to East Sac last weekend by CNRA certified 

or approved assessors. We received positive feedback on East Sac. Bruce is reaching out to other 

Clubs for October. Cudos to Fruitridge for working with its youth referees. Please have your 

coaches use the referee evaluation form for both negative and positive issues. SYSL will try to 

offer an early December class to get referees ready for Spring soccer…we will need at least 20 

people to sign up to make that class happen. Bruce thanked Tahoe Park. 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

Finger printing – We’ve had sporadic billing from Live Scan for over 800 coaches so far, including 

board members and referees from some Clubs. We need the Clubs to try to gather information on 

who did get finger printed. Elizabeth will investigate further. Jennifer will send out the list of those 

we know have gotten finger printed.  

Invoice is coming for 25% of CYSA fees. Elizabeth needs a headcount of Inter League players for 

billing purposes. 
 

REGISTRAR’S REPORT: 

Rec registration is closed. It is only open for those reams going to tournaments and they need at 

least two weeks prior to their tournament in order to get their Goldenrod. Coaches need to read the 

rules of their tournament and if they ask for a goldenrod, then that coach needs to get in a request 

to Jennifer.  

 

 



SECRETARY’S REPORT  
Tahoe Park will host the November meeting, location TBD 

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT: 

SYSL playing rules were sent out to all registered coaches. 50% rule – you must play kids at least 

50% unless disciplining them for a team infraction. Rainouts – Coaches don’t decide, the referees 

do! 

 

COMMITTEE REPORT:     
CCSL: Cup play: Commissioner/District Cup preliminary rounds Dec 7-8.    

U9-U11 District Cup conflicts with Association and President’s Cup which are also on Dec 7-8. 

If you want to host and have home games, put it down on the application that you are willing to do 

so. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Scheduling/reseeding issues: I will adjust game times for the second half : u8 games will be 60 

minute intervals, u10 at 70 minutes, u12 at 80 minutes and u14 at 90 minute intervals. 

Please let me know if there are any scheduling or reseeding needs and contact me ASAP after I 

post the new schedules by Sunday night if I made any major mistakes. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

District Six was going to let Dixon know about their appeal and din’t and wants it noted in the 

minutes. 

Fruitridge had a zero tolerance meeting with their coaches. 

 

GOOD OF GAME: 

Bruce thanked Fruitridge Soccer Club for being early adopters of the Referee Development 

Program. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Motion to adjourn made by Land Park, seconded by West Sac.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:49 

 

NEXT MEETING: 

Host Club: Tahoe Park 

Location: TBD 

see SYSL website for map and directions 


